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Workshop on Cybercrimes 

Women Cell St. Mary’s college organized a one-day workshop on 9
th

 November 2017 for 

the first year degree and PG students. The aim of the workshop is to create an awareness about 

cybercrimes prevailing today. The workshop was led by Sri Aneesh Chacko and team. Sri Aneesh 

Chacko is the member of District crime investigation squad, Malappuram. Also he was the 

winner of Chief Ministers Police Medal- 2017. The programme started with   prayer by   

Kumari   Arathy N kutty of I DC mathematics. Smt. Thresiamma N J, teacher in charge of 

women cell, welcomed the gathering. 

The team showcased newly developed spy cameras like pen cameras, button type cameras, 

USB flash drive cameras, Men's shower gel spy camera, Bathroom tissue box spy cameras, Toilet 

brush spy cameras, etc. and also discussed about the method of identifying the spy cameras using 

smart phone. And described about the misuse of social media accounts and different ways of 

protection. The session was very much effective and informative. 

 

 

 

 


